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18 May 2017 
 
 
TO        :           The Academic Community 
 
 
FR        :           Br. Michael J. Broughton FSC 

 Vice President for Lasallian Mission 
 Chair, Balay Program Organizing Committee 

 
 
RE        :           Sining Balay Reminder 
  
  
We would like to remind the Balay groups’ participation to “Sining Balay,” the first culture and arts-related 

festival for the DLSU Balay program. 
  
As mentioned earlier, the initial run of the festival will comprise a photography contest and exhibit dubbed 
“Aming Balay, Aming DLSU”, choral singing competition “Himig Balay”, and dance competition titled “Indak 

ng Makabagong Pilipino.”   
  
For the details about the said events, go to: http://www.dlsu.edu.ph/personnel/balay/_pdf/20170510-

sining-balay-program.pdf 
  
Thank you. 
  
_________________________________________________________________________

_ 
  
A copy of this announcement is also available at http://intranet.dlsu.edu.ph/archives/helpdesk/ 
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